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Policy Committee 
 
Kathleen Callahan, Chair 
Director, Division of Environmental 
Planning and Protection 
USEPA Region II 
290 Broadway — 24th Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
 
Robert Gaffney, Suffolk County 
Executive 
H.L. Dennison Bldg 
Veterans Memorial Highway 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Ray Cowen, Director 
Region I 
NYSDEC — Bldg #40 
SUNY @ Stony Brook 
Stony Brook, NY 11794 
 
Jean Cochran, Supervisor 
Town of Southold 
P.O. Box 1179 
Southold, NY 11971 
 
 
Management Committee 
(* Non-voting member) 
 
Janice Rollwagen, Chair 
Chief of Estuaries and Oceans 
Section 
USEPA — Region II 
290 Broadway — 24th Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
 
Jean Cochran, Supervisor 
Town of Southold 
P.O. Box 1179 
Southold, NY 11971 
 
*Darrel J. Kost, NYSDOT 
NYS Office Building 
Veterans’ Highway 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Lisa Liquori (1993-2000) 
Chair TAC  
Town of East Hampton 
300 Pantigo Road, Suite 105 
East Hampton, NY 11937 
 
 
 
 

*Charles McCaffrey 
NYS Department of State 
41 State Street 
Albany, NY 12231 
 
Kevin McDonald, Chair CAC 
Group for the SouthFork 
P.O. Box 569 
Bridgehampton, NY 11932 
 
Art Newell, Deputy Director 
Bureau of Marine Resources — 
NYSDEC — Region I 
205 North Belle Meade Rd 
Setauket, NY 11733 
 
*Bill O’Beirne, NOAA/OCRM 
SSMC4/11th Floor 
1305 East-West Highway 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 
 
George Gatta 
Suffolk County Executive Office 
H.L. Dennison Bldg 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Chris Smith (2000-2001) 
Chair TAC  
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
3059 Sound Avenue 
Riverhead, NY 11901 
 
*David Stillwell 
USFWS New York Field Office 
3817 Lunker Road 
Cortland, NY 13045 
 
*Assemblyman Fred Thiele 
P.O. Box 3062 
Bridgehampton, NY 11932 
 
 
Citizens Advisory 
Committee 
 
Kevin McDonald, Chair  
Group for the South Fork 
 
Bruce Anderson 
Suffolk Environmental Consulting 
 
Jennifer Andreoli 
Landmarks 
 
Ed Bausman 
 
Anne Baird 

League of Women Voters of the 
Hamptons 
 
Betty Brown 
North Fork Environmental Council 
 
Alexander Budd 
 
Jim Cain 
Riverhead Conservation Advisory 
Board 
 
Joe Colao 
 
Floyd Carrington 
Shinnecock Marlin & Tuna Club 
 
Rameshwar Das 
 
Sandra Dumais 
Marine Education Center, CCE 
 
Clete Galasso 
Larry's Lighthouse Marina 
 
Alex Gregor 
 
Charles F. Guilloz 
Southampton Business Alliance 
 
Bill Gunther 
Brookhaven National Laboratory 
 
Billy Hajek 
Accabonac Protection Committee 
 
Emerson Hasbrouck 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
Harvey Hellering 
 
Andrew Jones 
 
Eve Kaplan 
North Fork Environmental Council 
 
John Kelly, M.D. 
 
Robert Kent 
New York Sea Grant 
 
Mark Ketcham 
 
Alan & Donna Kuchas 
 
Jean Lane 
Steve Latson 

A P P E N D I X  C  
C-3 



 Peconic Estuary Program CCMP 
  
 
 
Southold Town Baymens Assoc. 
 
Stuart R. Lowrie, Ph.D. 
The Nature Conservancy 
 
Mrs. Lorry Mangan 
 
Jeanne Marriner 
Save the Peconic Bays 
 
Gayle Marriner-Smith 
Eco-Vision 
 
Robert McAlevy 
Red Cedar Point Association 
 
Lynn Mendelman, Ph.D. 
Mendelman Associates 
 
Richard Mendelman 
Seacoast Enterprises Associates, Inc. 
 
Carol Morrison 
Concerned Citizens of Montauk 
 
Patricia Mundus 
 
Peter Needham 
Association of Marine Industries 
 
Mal Nevel 
Shelter Island Baymens Assoc. 
 
Johanna Northam 
Suffolk County League of Women 
Voters 
 
Desiree & Louis Passantino 
 
Georgette Preston 
 
Michael Reichel 
 
Mike Rewinski 
 
Frederick Arthur Ross 
 
Ken Rubino 
East End Waterways Tours 
 
Diana Schwenk 
 
Bill Smith 
Fish Unlimited 
 
Tim Sullivan 

 
Marianne Tillman 
 
Earl Voorhees 
 
Audrey Watson 
Pres., Mattituck Chamber of 
Commerce 
 
Peter Wenczel 
Southold Town Baymen's Assoc. 
 
Victor Zupa 
 
 
Local Government 
Committee 
 
Jay Schneiderman, Supervisor 
Town of East Hampton 
 
Vincent Cannuscio, Supervisor 
Town of Southampton 
 
Gerard F. Siller, Supervisor 
Town of Shelter Island 
 
Jean W. Cochran, Supervisor 
Town of Southold 
 
John LaValle, Supervisor 
Town of Brookhaven 
 
Robert Kozakiewicz, Supervisor 
Town of Riverhead 
 
David E. Kapell, Mayor 
Village of Greenport 
 
Timothy Hogue, Mayor 
Village of Dering Harbor 
 
Paul F. Rickenbach, Jr., Mayor 
Village of East Hampton 
 
Robert Ratcliffe, Mayor 
Village of North Haven 
 
Thelma Georgeson, Mayor 
Village of Quogue 
 
William Young, Jr., Mayor 
Village of Sag Harbor 
 
 
Douglas Murtha, Co-Chairperson 

Village of Southampton 
 
Robert Strebel, Mayor 
Village of Westhampton Beach 
 
James Drew, Councilman 
Town of Southampton 
 
Fredrick Stelle, Trustee 
Town of North Haven 
 
Chris Kent, Councilman 
Town of Riverhead 
 
Sharon Kast 
Town of Shelter Island 
 
 
Technical Advisory 
Committee* 
 
Lisa Liquori, Chair (1993-2000) 
Town of East Hampton 
 
Chris Smith, Chair (2000-2001) 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
Susan Antenen 
The Nature Conservancy 
 
Rick Balla 
USEPA - Region II 
 
Laura Bavaro 
Suffolk County Department of 
Health Services 
 
Henry Bokuniewicz, Ph.D. 
Marine Sciences Research Center 
SUNY at Stony Brook 
 
Marci L. Bortman, Ph.D. 
The Nature Conservancy 
 
Maria Brown 
EEA, Inc. 
 
Emilie Cademartori 
Town of Brookhaven 
 
Scott Campbell 
Shelter Island 
 
Robert Cerrato, Ph.D. 
Marine Sciences Research Center 
SUNY at Stony Brook 
Karen Chytalo 
NYSDEC Marine Habitat Protection 
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Kirk Cochran, Ph.D. 
Marine Sciences Research Center 
SUNY at Stony Brook 
 
Allan S. Connell 
USDA - NRCS 
 
Jim Daly 
Suffolk County Planning Department 
 
Dewitt Davies, Ph.D. 
Suffolk County Planning Department 
 
Walter Dawydiak 
Suffolk County Department of 
Health Services 
 
Dick Draper 
NYSDEC Division of Water 
 
Sandy Dumais 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
Lauretta Fischer 
Suffolk County Planning Department 
 
Barnaby Friedman 
The Nature Conservancy 
 
Alan Fuchs 
NYSDEC Division of Water 
 
Jonathan Garber 
USEPA Environmental Research 
Lab/ORD 
 
Joseph Gergela, III 
Long Island Farm Bureau 
 
Tom Halavik 
USFWS Southern New England/NY 
Bight 
 
Richard Hanley 
Riverhead Planning Department 
 
Emerson Hasbrouck 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
John Herring 
NYSDOS Coastal Resources 
 
Scott Hughes 
NYSDEC Marine Habitat Protection 
Thomas Iwanejko 
Suffolk County Department of 

Public Works 
 
Andrew Jones 
 
Jeff Kassner 
Town of Brookhaven 
Robert Kent 
New York Sea Grant 
 
Ed Kilgus,  
Association of Marine Industries 
Executive Secretary 
 
Shawn Kiernan 
Town of Southampton 
 
Lee Koppleman, Ph.D. 
LI Regional Planning Board 
 
Heather Lanza 
The Nature Conservancy 
 
Chris LaPorta 
NYSDEC Bureau of Shellfisheries 
 
Tony Leung 
NYSDEC Division of Water 
 
Daniel Lewis  
NYSDEC Bureau of Shellfisheries 
 
Carl Lind 
Suffolk County Planning Department 
 
Ed Lynch 
SCDPW Waterways 
 
Jack Mattice, Ph.D. 
New York Sea Grant 
 
Kevin McAllister 
Peconic BayKeeper 
 
Charles McCarthy 
SCCC Eastern Campus 
 
Dennis McChesney 
USEPA Region 2 
 
Thomas McMahon 
Suffolk County Soil & Water 
Conservation District 
 
 
Skip Medeiros 
Brookhaven National Laboratory 

 
Vito Minei 
Suffolk County Department of 
Health Services 
 
Aslam Mirza 
NYSDEC Division of Water 
 
Jerrold H. Mulnick 
Food & Drug Administration 
 
Bronius Nemickas 
U.S. Geological Survey 
 
Nancy Niedowski 
NYSDOS Div. Coastal Resources 
 
Robert Parris 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
 
Laurence Penny 
Town of East Hampton Natural 
Resources 
 
Chris Pickerell 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
George Proios 
County Executive's Office 
 
Steve Ridler 
NYSDOS 
 
Karim Rimawi, Ph.D. 
NYSDOH Bureau of Env. Radiation 
 
Gregg Rivara 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
 
Sam Sadove 
Tradewinds Env. Restoration 
 
Cornelia Schlenk 
New York Sea Grant 
 
Robert Schneck 
NYSDEC Division of Water 
 
Chris Schubert 
U.S. Geological Survey 
 
Mathew Sclafani, Ph.D. 
NYSDEC Marine Habitat Protection 
 
Valerie Scopaz 
Town of Southold 
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 NYSDEC Division of Water  
Alice Weber Ken Testa Kim Shaw 
NYSDEC Finfish & Crustaceans Town of Riverhead Suffolk County Department of 

Health Services   
Judith Weis, Ph.D. Steve Tettlebach  
Professor of Zoology LIU - Southampton University Marty Shea 
Rutgers University  Town of Southampton 
 Roger Tollefson  
Marguerite Wolffsohn New York Seafood Council Laura Smith 
Town of East Hampton  Town of Southampton 
 Ron Verbarg  

Suffolk County Planning Department Laura Star 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* The Technical Advisory Committee list also includes key members of the Habitat Restoration Work Group, Critical Lands 
Protection Plan Work Group, and the Nitrogen Management Work Groups. 
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